From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 November 2014 21:54
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:54 PM on 12 Nov 2014 from Mr Loic robertson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Loic robertson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	26 Ironstone Hollow, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5NA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to submit my objection to this proposal on the following grounds: - Hook Norton has already had two sizeable developments approved recently - Bourne Lane and the Stanton Engineering Site (and another under review North of the Primary School which I believe has been rejected but is under appeal). - This development is directly opposite the Stanton Engineering Site development which in itself is 37 houses, making a combined total of 85 new houses in one area of the village. This is in addition to the 70 houses already approved to be built on the Bourne Lane development. - With a current population of roughly 2,000, the combined total of the new developments (including this one) could add approximately 600 people (a 30% growth in Hook Norton's population) which I am extremely concerned about, not only from an infrastructure perspective but also from the damage it will do to the character and function of the village. - This development will add yet more traffic to an already busy road and a village infrastructure which is simply not designed for these volumes of cars or people. - The Hook Norton Primary School has already produced its Expansion Plan based on the known demand for school places from current housing developments. Additional pressure from neighbouring villages' new housing developments and an expected increase in families moving to Hook Norton into the new, already-approved developments means it is difficult to see how yet more houses from this proposal could possibly be considered without significant investment in the school to grow its capacity. In addition, the local Secondary School is also at capacity with unprecedented demand from the local area due to the number of new developments. - There is a well established bat population living in the trees bordering the proposed site and I am concerned about how this development may affect them. - Infrastructure - we already experience regular brown-outs which are highly inconvenient and damaging to our electronic equipment. This development can only place more pressure on what is quite clearly an already overloaded system.


